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Dear Fourth Grader,

I am delighted to be your teacher!  We are going to have so much fun!  You and I will be learning together in our classroom.  
I loved teaching fourth grade last year and am ready for year #2.   I graduated from the University of Maryland with both my bachelor’s degree and M.B.A.  When my children were in school, I returned to college and earned a Master’s in Teaching from Loyola College in Baltimore.  Recently, I earned a Master’s in Instructional Media.  In 2009 my family relocated to Bucks County from Anne Arundel County, Maryland.   I am a big fan of the University of Maryland Terrapins.  What I love to do most is spend time with my family, crochet, and garden	I am married and have three children.  Nicholas graduated from the University of Maryland and is living and working in Vermont.  Ben also graduated from the University of Maryland. After graduating as a Fire Protection Engineer, he decided to enter the Montgomery County, Maryland Fire Academy and is currently working as a career fire fighter.  Ben also got married this past May.  My daughter, Kate, attends DelVal and is studying Horticulture. 
I hope you enjoy the remainder of your summer. I look forward to you sharing your summer memories with your new classmates and me when we return to school.  Promise me that you will come to school with an open-mind, a positive attitude, and a willingness to try new things.  I can’t wait to hear your ideas as we build our classroom community together.
Our first day of school is Tuesday, September 2, 2025.  I can’t wait to meet you then.  Please let me know if there is anything I can do prior to the start of school.  You will find my contact information below.

Your New Teacher,  Mrs. Jennifer Brown
jbrown@cbsd.org
Phone:  267-893-4250 ext. 1175
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